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Donna Conkling

From: Mayor

Sent: Monday, January 29, 2018 10:02 AM

To: Donna Conkling

Subject: Fw: Sanitation Services

 

________________________________________ 

From: Richard Schapiro <rmssch@me.com> 

Sent: Saturday, January 27, 2018 11:46 AM 

To: Mayor 

Subject: Sanitation Services 

 

Dear Mr Mayor, 

 

I am writing to let you know that I am not in favor of the proposal to change to our sanitation services.  I like having 

things picked up at the back of the driveway and would not support the proposed change to curbside pick-up.  Even with 

the curbside recycling now, the neighborhood gets messy on windy days when newspapers get strewn about.  Switching 

to all services at curbside will create a real mess, especially if people put their garbage out the night before and it 

attracts animals. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Dick Schapiro 

rmssch@me.com 

914.522.7112 (c) 


